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I am opposed to the legislature overturning the will of the people with this legislation.  

This has been voted on twice and this practice has been opposed.  It is cruel and I 

am vehemently opposed to the use of hounds in hunting cougars.  I respectfully 

request that protections in place for cougars be kept in place.  Thank you. 


